
 

 

 
 
June 27, 2006 

 
Richard Wiley, OSC 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region 5 
9311 Groh Road 
Grosse Ile, MI 48138 
 
RE: Request for Monitoring at 1321 Rener Road, Michigan  
 
Dear Mr.Wiley: 
 
The Mince County Health Department, Environmental Health Division has identified the 
above mentioned home to be a site of possible mercury contamination based on a 
conversation this office had with the homeowner. We are requesting that the EPA – 
Region 5 provide the necessary monitoring at this home.  Mince County personnel will 
meet you at the home and provide public health presence during the EPA visit.   
 
Should you need any additional information please do not hesitate to contact this office or 
the Michigan Department of Community Health.  
 
Mince County Health Department Contact  
May Thalen– 734-240-7016 
Michigan Department of Community Health Contact 
Brendan Boyle – 800-648-6942 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
May Thalen, R.S. 
Sanitarian Supervisor 
Mince County Health Department 
Environmental Health Division 
 
 
CC: 
B. Boyle, MDCH 
C.Clausterburg, Director MCHD-EHD 
H. Nettle, MCHD-EHD 


